
 
 

NEWSLETTER ELEVEN, TERM ONE.                                          Tuesday 10 April 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Kia Ora, Talofa lava, and Welcome.  

Welcome to the new children and their whanau who are joining our school this week.  New students this 

week – Hunter, Ford and Makiri. 

 

NETBALL TRAINING 

Netball training will be held every Tuesday next term for our school netball teams on the top courts from 3-

4pm. If wet children will be notified. 

 

AUTISM AWARENESS ONSIE DAY 

Thank you to everyone who supported the onsie day last Friday that we held as a part of Autism Awareness 

Day.  Just under $300 was raised for Autism NZ.  Thanks to Lianne for explaining what autism is to our 

students. 

 

KORAU VALUES 

We have been really impressed with the way some of our 

senior students have been stepping up over the past few 

weeks.  They have been demonstrating our KORAU 

values both in class and in the playground.  It is great to 

see them being positive role models for other students and 

to see them step up as leaders in our school. 

  

STOKES VALLEY TIMES 

Have a read of the Stokes Valley Times this week.  Koraunui School and our students have a pretty good 

showing in the latest issue. 

 

AIGA/PASIFIKA GROUP 
Chop suey and rice fundraiser $5 lunch 

When: Friday 13th of April 

Pick up at 12.30pm at K.C.C 

Orders in before Wednesday 11th of April  

We are taking pre orders. So, if you are wanting to purchase a meal please 

fill in a form on the last page of the newsletter. 
Faafetai lava 
Whaea Luana 

 

Contacts: 
 

Phone: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947       fax: 939 9708       Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH      KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 
 
Principal’s e-mail: principal@koraunui.school.nz 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 
Rachel Brinkley: 021 112 4755       Craig Press: 563 8600   Gillian McPeake:  939 9707      Vera Xu: 021 0306 853     
Shane Doherty: 027 445 8416       Dave Robinson:  021 927 618      Chris Miller: 939 9707 

 

mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz


 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

We have a large amount of lost property bagged up in the office.    Please come and 

have a look through the lost property and collect your child’s clothing.  At the end of 

this term we will be removing the left-over clothing. 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

The Board of Trustees has a casual vacancy for a parent elected trustee and will be holding a by-election 

next term. The official notice will be published, and nomination forms will be issued this week. 

 

Below is a summary from the NZ School Trustees Website about what the role requires or feel free to 

contact any of the current Board members to find out what is involved.  

 

Expectations of a Trustee: 

 

School trustees have a very important role in making sure every child achieves their potential at 

school.  Here are some of the things they do: 

 

 Work with the principal and consult with staff, students and the community 

 Set the educational goals and strategic direction of the school 

 Monitor progress and let parents know how the school is progressing against its annual targets and 

how well students are achieving 

 Decide how the school's funding will be spent 

 Select the school's principal and support the development of all staff 

 Oversee the management of staff, property, finances, curriculum and administration. 

 

Or watch a short video clip at this link http://www.trustee-election.co.nz/becoming-a-trustee. 

 

We have some great people in our school who have a lot to offer & we are looking forward to having a new 

point of view on the board. 

 

50 cent STALLS 

Remember our Year six students are running 50cent stalls every Friday at morning tea time. 

Buying items, supports year six children to raise money to go to camp. Please be mindful that 

items are all 50 cents so $2 is the limit. 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported the children in their learning, our school and all we do for 

the children of Koraunui School.  Thank you to teachers for their commitment to children, we are 

lucky to have such dedicated teachers at our school. 

 

Wish everyone a good break and hope you get to spend time with your children.  Term 2 begins on 

Monday 30 April. 

 

Dave Lamont 

Principal 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

CHOP SUEY FUNDRAISER ORDER FORM 
 

 

Name……………………………………….   Room number……………… 

 

 

Number of meals…………………    Total $................................. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

http://www.trustee-election.co.nz/becoming-a-trustee

